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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  August 7, 2020 
 

Subject: End of Life notification for 79C Slide Switch 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is obsoleting the 79C slide switch. Please 
forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 

Description of Change 

 
79C has reached the end of its product life cycle. The two remaining active part numbers will be obsoleted 
after December 1, 2020. 

 

Effective Date  
 

Last time buy orders must be received by December 1, 2020 with last shipment scheduled by March 31, 
2021. 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 

79C10T  
79C10ST 

 


